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May 20, 2022 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
LAW CHANGE EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2022 

15¢ PESTICIDE CONTAINER FEE REPEALED 
 
 

Pursuant to P.L. 2021, c. 635, the Pesticide Container Fee (15¢ per container) is repealed, effective 
July 1, 2022.  For sales of certain pesticide containers beginning on or after July 1, 2022, retailers 
shall no longer collect and remit the Pesticide Container Fee levied by 36 M.R.S. § 4941.  Line 
19, referencing the Pesticide Container Fee, will be removed from the Maine Sales and Use Tax 
return, beginning with the July 2022 filing period (due August 15, 2022). 
 
Additional information about this legislative change can be obtained by contacting Maine Revenue 
Services at (207) 624-9693 or on our website, www.maine.gov/revenue. 
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